
City  Council  Chambers
upgrades  get  underway  as
meetings  move  to  Senior
Center
Starting  this  week,  construction  for  the  Audio  Visual,
Broadcast Production, and Infrastructure Upgrades of Council
Chambers and First Floor Meeting Rooms has begun. 

All meetings previously scheduled in the Council Chambers,
City Council, Planning and Parks commissions will now take
place at the Costa Mesa Senior Center located at 695 W. 19th
St.

Throughout the duration of the project the Council Chambers
and Conference Room 1C/video editing room behind the Chambers
will not be available for use. Conference Room 1A will also be
affected by the renovation, however it is anticipated that
Conference Room 1A will only be offline for a couple of short
duration periods.

Additionally,  in  order  for  contractors  to  carry  out  the
renovation, five to six parking spaces adjacent to the east
entrance of the Council Chambers will be used for construction
staging; and portable sanitary facilities will be set up at
the  southeast  corner  of  the  parking  lot  next  to  Vanguard
University’s current construction.
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